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Riya Jain (16548) student of VI Semester and Saurabh 

Kumar (15517) student of VIII semester, Information 

Technology participated in Indo-Japanese Research 

Project on 7th March 2016 at 91Springboard, Okhla 

and cleared the first round of their surveys and tests 

on Entrepreneurs in India.   


